
Annual Hearing Screening Parent Notification 
Grant Wood AEA will be providing Monticello's annual hearing testing during the 
upcoming school year.  Routine screening is performed in grades ECSE, Kindergarten, 
Grades 1, 2, and 5.  Students in other grades may be tested if there is a known history of 
ear problems or if the student is new to the school.  This is a notification to parents that 
hearing testing will occur during the school year.  Follow up testing may occur 
periodically if previous hearing test results were not within normal limits.  Parents who 
do not want their child's hearing tested will need to indicate IN WRITING to the 
SCHOOL each year they do not want this service.  The school will then notify the school 
audiologist of this request.   
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